
Appendix 2: Summary of the findings from a Gaelic 
Capacity Review amongst National Park Authority staff in 
2023 

Question 1: What level of awareness of Gaelic language do you have? 

 

Question 2: Have you ever had any Gaelic language training, either while working for 
the National Park Authority or elsewhere? 

 

Question 3: Would you be interested in being part of a staff group who would help us 

develop our Gaelic Language Plan and Gaelic engagement? 

 

Question 4: Have you got any other suggestions or ideas about how we bring Gaelic 

to life in the Park that you’d like to share?  



 


